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TO:  Richard McNabb, Mayor 

  City Council Members 

   

FROM: Stevie Cox, City Manager 

 

VIA:  C. Luke Richardson, Guil-Rand Fire Chief 

 

DATE: February 25, 2025 

 

REF: Appointment to Guil-Rand Fire Department Commission  

 
 

Summary: 
 

This is a request for the City Council to appoint a City Council Member to serve on the Guil-Rand Fire 

Department Commission.  

 

Background: 

 

Former City Council Member Bob Hicks has been serving on the Guil-Rand Fire Department Commission.  

At the December 2024 City Council Meeting, Mr. Hicks was replaced by Paul Welborn and his tenure on 

the Fire Department Commission came to an end.  Mr. Hicks has continued to serve on the Board as he 

waits for the Trinity City Council to appoint someone else to replace him on this commission.  The Guil-

Rand Fire Department is requesting that the City Council appoint a new member to replace Mr. Hicks on 

this Board. 

 

Recommendation: 
 

Staff request that the City Council appoint and approve a new member of the Guil-Rand Fire Department 

Commission to replace Mr. Bob Hicks. 

 

Attachment: 

 


